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Dear Parents 
 
Enterprise Week 
 
Next week in school is Enterprise Week. 
 
During Enterprise Week, all the children will be using their Enterprise Skills to create 
products and services ready to sell on Friday 17th November to raise money for 
Children in Need. 
 
Parents are invited to join their child, if they can, on Friday 17th from 1.30 p.m.  The 
afternoon is split into two halves.  One half is for children to visit other classrooms to 
purchase the goods or services on sale.  The other half is a swap and those that 
have been buying then become the sellers and vice versa. 
 
Parents are invited to help their child as ‘sellers’ to sell their particular goods and/or 
services and accompany them as ‘buyers’ to other classrooms.  From 1.30 p.m. to 
2.10 p.m. one half of the school will sell from their classroom and the other half will 
buy.  At 2.15 p.m. the children will swap roles until 2.55 p.m. At 2.55 p.m. we will ask 
all parents to leave, so that we can tidy up and get ready to go home. 
 
We will hope to see you next Friday and help to raise money for Children in Need 
through our Enterprise Event.   
 
Children can bring in money (in a named purse or envelope) next Friday to spend at 
the different stalls in different classrooms. 
 
For a 50p donation to Children in Need, children will be allowed to wear Children in 
Need themed non-uniform to school on Friday 17th November. 
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